
 

STAFF REPORT 
 

City of Dripping Springs 

PO Box 384 

511 Mercer Street 

Dripping Springs, TX 78620 

Submitted By: Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 

Council Meeting Date: October 19, 2021 

Agenda Item Wording: Approval of the Appointment of Pam Owens and Mike Carroll to the 

Dripping Springs Ranch Park Board for terms ending September 30, 

2021. 

Agenda Item Requestor: Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 

Summary/Background:  The Dripping Springs Ranch Park Board of Directors is a five-member board 

that advises the City Council on recommended policies and application of 

policies for the development, operation and management of the Dripping 

Springs Ranch Park and Event Center. Policy review may be undertaken by 

the board member upon its own initiative, or at the direction of the City 

Council.  Boards Members are appointed by City Council and may be 

residents living within the city limits or  the city's extraterritorial jurisdiction. 

Current Members 

Member Seat Expiration 

Todd Purcell, Chair 9/30/22 

Terry Polk, Vice Chair 9/30/22 

Pam Owens, Secretary 9/30/21 

Penny Reeves 9/30/22 

Vacancies for this Board were advertised in April 2021 and again in August 

2021.  No applications were received, and no applications are on file from 

previous years.  Both Pam and Mike have requested reappointment. 

Commission 

Recommendations: 

Chair Todd Purcell has recommended the reappointment of Pam Owens and 

Mike Carroll. 



Recommended  

Council Actions: 

Staf recommends the reappointment of Pam Owens and Mike Carroll for 

terms ending September 30, 2023. 

Attachments: No Attachments 

Next Steps/Schedule: 1. Notify members of Council decision 

2. Update roster and website 

 


